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House Painting Referrals 
From Your Sedgwick Neighbor 

 
Laura Hand Wright recommends:   
Mike Witaszek...452-1796 (based in N Syracuse) 
has done 501 Sedgwick twice over the past 30 years. 
he also does inside work...fully insured, free estimates...highly recommended 
 
Patricia Numann recommends:   
I had Richard Brown of Cazenovia 6559406 RHBCazNY@hotmail.com and was very 
pleased with his work. He came on time finished on time and cost less than the bid 
even though he did a number of extra things.  
 
Chris Wiles recommends: 
I would recommend Mike Behnke who lives on Melrose Ave. in Eastwood and whose 
cell number is 374-7634. While I have not used him myself, I know he can gvie you 
references.  I serve with Mike on The Parks Conservancy Board and can vouch for his 
honesty and work ethic. 
 
Louise Thurlow recommends: 
We have had both the interior and exterior of our home painted several times by Heri-
tage Painting and have always been pleased with the results. We highly recommend 
them. 
 
Bob Meade recommends: 
We used Heritage and they were very good, prompt and reasonable. They are currently 
painting a house in the 200 block of Sedgwick and their sign is on the lawn. 
 
Bob Halstead recommends: 
We’ve used Gary Wenner (243-6886) for two full exterior repaintings and a variety of 
carpentry work inside and out over the past 10 years, and have been very satisfied with 
him … 
 
Bill Dutch recommends: 
Ron LaRose phone # 406-6359.  Use my name as referral. 
 
Paul Cusano recommends: 
We used the company below in 2008. The paint and work has held up extremely well. 
We were pleased with their attentiveness to our concerns. 
John Wike Painting Inc. Professional Painting Contractors. 320 Victoria Park Drive. 
Liverpool, NY   13088.  315-451-1155 
 

2011 SFNA Meeting 
Schedule 

E X E C U T I V E  
C O M M I T T E E  

Joseph J. Saya, Chair 

Mary Seidel, Vice Chair 

Ed Grassi, Treasurer 

Jennifer Schultz, Secretary 

Jessica McKee, Membership  

 
C O N T A C T  U S  

The SFNA will meet quarterly 
on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 15 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Apr. 12 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Sept. 13 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Nov. 8 at 7pm 
 
Location for the meetings will 
be announced 2 weeks prior. 
Light refreshments and hors 
d'oeuvres will be served. We 
look forward to all paid mem-
ber attendance. 

 

If you know of a neighbor who would like to be added to the Sedgwick Farm Neighborhood Association email list or 
would like to join the Association please forward their information to info@sedgwickfarm.org. Thank you! 

SAVE THE DATE 
SFNA Block Party 
Saturday, July 9 

Raindate 
Sunday, July 10 

Haven’t paid your 2011 dues? 
It is not too late! 

Send $50 to 
303 Sedgwick Drive 

Thank you for your support 


